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Newark -Senator Mike Nozzolio recently participated in the opening of the

Terrace at Newark, a newly built assisted living center for residents of Wayne

County. The Terrace at Newark is the only licensed assisted living center in

the county.

Pictured  are: Megan and Sophia Vitale, Paul Vitale, Senator Nozzolio,

Supervisor Dick Colacino, Chris Vitale, Administrator DeAnna Hoyt-Zoeller,

and residents Thea DeWolf and Ralph and Betty Stubbings.


